
  
 
 
    
    

    
        
   
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Re: York Residential 
Below are details of what the children will need to take with them, times and a guide to some of 
the activities planned. 
 
Clothes 
We will be doing a lot of walking and the children need to be comfortable. Therefore, we 
encourage them to wear sporty clothes that are lightweight for their bag and trainers/ walking 
shoes. 
 
Bags 
They should have a bag with their overnight items and change of clothes and then a rucksack or 
bag with their lunch and water bottle separate. 
 

Overnight bag (named): Day bag (named): 

Toiletries- school will supply these.  
Hairbrush 
Toothbrush  
Pyjamas x1  
Underwear x1 
Changes of clothes x1 
Rain coat (or may be wearing on the day)  
Refillable Water Bottle (filled with water for 
first day)- this is essential as they will be 
thirsty throughout the trip and can refill it at 
the hostel 
Snacks-crisps, biscuits 
Medication (Inhalers. Adult distributed 
medication to be given to office prior)  
Towel  
Bin bag 

Packed lunch with drinks/snacks for the train 
journey (in a carrier bag which can be 
discarded) 
 

 
Spending Money 
Spending money is covered by the cost of the trip. We will get the children the odd treat and 
give them time to get some souvenirs. 
 
Mobile Phones/ Electrics 
Mobile phones/ Electrics are NOT allowed. School will be taking photographs which will be 
shared on Facebook throughout the day. We will keep parents updated with regular texts as 
needed and ring parents if it is necessary. Children can bring a disposable camera if they would 
like. Please update your permissions if you are not on Facebook and want your child to be in the 
photo. We will not take photos of children with no social media permission. 
 

Itinerary 

Wednesday 1st October 
Leaving school at 9am by coach 
10am: Visit and look round Yorkshire Sculpture Park (Art link) 

Appletree Nursery 
Milking Stile Lane, 
Lancaster, 

LA1 5QB 

bursar@appletree.lancs.sch.uk 
0152464132 

 

Willow Lane CP School 

Willow Lane, 
Lancaster, 

LA1 5PR 
bursar@willow.lancs.sch.uk 
0152465880 

Headteacher: Lucy Naylor 
head@willow.lancs.sch.uk 
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3pm Check in at York YHA and walk round York 
5:30pm dinner 
Evening walk around York 
9:00pm Bedtime! 

Thursday 2nd October 
08:30am Breakfast 
09:00 allocate lunches 
09:30am Checkout and Trip to Murton Park for an Onsite Viking Day with lunch provided 
3:30pm Return home 
5:30pm ETA at school 

The class teacher goes through the itinerary with the children, room allocation and food orders. 
 
Staffing 
Miss Naylor, Mr Cross, Miss Newton (TBC), Mrs Banks 
 
Payment 
Full payment of £110 to be made through School Money by 26th September 2025. All 
payments and permissions must be returned by this date. No children will be added to 
the list after this due to staffing and arrangements being finalised.  
 
If you require support with this payment, please speak to the office in confidence.  
 
Questions 
We will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 17th September for parents where we can answer 
any questions and go through the itinerary in person. This will be in year 6 classroom 3:30- 
4:30pm.  
 
Please fill out the separate permission and medical forms that will be sent to you through our 
texting service. Thank you for your continued support. We are looking forward to an exciting and 
eventful half term, making memories with our year 6!  
 
Kind regards,  
Lucy Naylor  
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 


